## Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District School Administrative Unit #63

192 Forest Rd., Lyndeborough, NH 03082 603-654-8088

Bryan K. Lane Superintendent of Schools Betty Moore, M.Ed.
Director of Student Support Services

Lise Tucker Business Administrator

## Director of Student Support Services September 18, 2018

The Department of Special Services welcomes Ms. Janabeth Reitter and Ms. Kira Brewster, Reading Writing Specialists that have joined our team this year. Ms. Reitter replaces Diana Heath, who retired at the end of the 2017-18 school year, and Ms. Brewster has filled the position created by a resignation we received in August. We are very fortunate to have such skilled and experienced professionals join our team of providers.

As of this date, 13 students requiring special education from Early Supports and Services, other NH towns and out of state, have enrolled in our schools. The severity of the needs of these 13 students range from requiring a 1:1 personal care assistant and multiple related services to minimal paraeducator support in the mainstream classroom. Our special education case managers have been very busy meeting with parents and staff to establish and ensure appropriate supports and services for these students. Two of our special education students moved from Wilton to other NH towns. Our current total of identified students district-wide is 112.

We welcome our new staff and students and look forward to a very positive school year.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty Moore
Director of Student Support Services